
Come Join Us At DRC! 
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REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED FOR ALL PROGRAMS 

Phone: 250-964-4475  Email: drc@pgdiocese.bc.ca 

 

CHRISTIAN 

MEDITATION 
Monday,  

March 2, (Bethany) 

and  

March 9 (Galilee) 

7:00—8:00 pm 

Location:  Galilee 

Fee:  NO FEE 

Facilitator:  Elizabeth  

                    Poilievre 

NAMING EVIL 
 

Wednesday,  
March 4 

7:00—9:00 PM 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
In this DVD, Sister Joan 
challenges us not to be 
overcome by evil and 
offers the Scriptures, 
more specifically the 

Beatitudes as an 
alternative way.  This 

talk was given at Trinity 
Institute’s 35th 

Conference in New 
York. 

 
Location:  Emmaus  
Fee:  $10.00 
Facilitators:  Dorothy 

              Ryan CSJ  
    Irene Baker CSJ 

MOVIES WITH MEANING 
COOL RUNNINGS 
Sunday, March 8  

1:30 pm 
This great movie is based 

on the true story of the 
first Jamaican bobsled 

team trying to make it to 
the 1988 Winter Olympics 

in Calgary, AB. 
Location:  Emmaus 
Fee: $5.00 (includes 
popcorn and  drinks) 
Facilitators:  Dorothy 
Ryan & Irene Baker CSJ’s 

LENT WITH 
ROLHEISER 
EUCHARIST:   

GOD’S WAY OF  
EMBRACING US. 

WEDNESDAY,  
MARCH 18 AND 25 

7:00—9:00 PM 
 

This two-part DVD 
examines the breadth of 

insight into our 
celebration of the 

Eucharist 
Location:  Emmaus 
Fee:  $10.00 a session 
Facilitators:  Dorothy  
    Ryan & Irene Baker  
           CSJ’s 

COME ASIDE RETREAT 
(SECOND OF THREE) 

 
Thursday, March 5  

7:00—9:00 pm 
Do you wish for time to 
enjoy some peace, quiet 
and spiritual nourishment 
but don’t have a weekend 
or even a day?  What 
about a couple of hours?  
These “Come Aside” 
retreat opportunities may 
be your answer. 
 
Location:  Emmaus 
Fee:  $10.00/session or 
         $25.00 for all three 
 
Facilitators:   
Kathy Nolan OP and  
Elizabeth Poilievre FCJ 

WHAT DOES THE 
PASSION OF CHRIST 
SAY TO US TODAY? 
BISHOP EMERITUS 
GERALD WIESNER 

FRIDAY, MARCH 27  
7:00 PM  TO 
SUNDAY,  
MARCH 29 
 AFTER LUNCH. 

 
Bishop Gerry will reflect 
on the Passion of Christ 
and what this is saying 

to us today. 
This retreat is open to 

everyone. 
 
Location:  Emmaus 
Fee:  Retreat Fee and 
Meals—$100 (excludes 
breakfast) 
Accommodation at 
DRC: $85/2 nights  
(Includes breakfast). 


